From: Marion D'Eathe < mdeathe@kdlatvianhome.com >

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 1:01 PM

To: lafrate, Marilyn < Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Subject: LPAT

I am against changes to the current LPAT system and I vote NO to the new proposed legislation called Housing Supply Action Plan. The provincial government must stop the proposed Housing Supply Action Plan legislation now. The public deserves to be heard and it's your responsibility to ensure that we are heard."

Marion D'Eathe Kleinburg Area Resident.

